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Term 4
After School Care

Onsite: 
021 2899229

Manager:
Mon-Thurs,   12pm-3pm
027 6011 247

Waimataitai Skids

School Hall

25 Trafalgar St

Timaru

Book now at 
skids.co.nz/Waimataitai

Week 06 Week 07 Week 08 Week 09 Week 10

World Kindness Day 
13th November 

Summers Here! Mindfulness Week Sports Week Christmas! 

Lets spread kindness 
like confetti today 
and everyday. Small 
acts of kindness can 
make a big difference 
so lets inspire love, 
compassion and 
generosity all around 
us!

Lets get ready to 
embrace the season 
of sunshine and 
adventure!

Mindfulness is all 
about paying special 
attention to how we 
feel, what we see and 
what is happening 
around us!  

Get your game face 
on because Sports 
Week is here and we 
are about to have a 
blast!

Get ready for the 
most magical time of 
the year because 
Christmas is just 
around the corner!

Week 01 Week 02 Week 03 Week 04 Week 05

Fiji Language Week Niuean Language 
Week

Tokelau Language 
Week

Aotearoa Wildlife Diwali Celebrations

Ni Sa Bula Vinaka and 
Welcome back to 
Skids Term 4! Lets
kick off the term with 
a burst of excitement 
because it is Fiji 
Language Week!

Get ready to embark 
on an amazing 
adventure in Week 2 
as we carry on 
celebrating pacific 
languages!  Lets dive 
into the world of 
Niuean culture!

Lets wrap up our 
pacific adventure 
with a big Malo Ni! 
Lets get ready to sail 
and discover the 
wonders of Tokelauan 
Culture! 

Lets explore the 
magic of Aotearoa’s 
wildlife together, 
discovering unique 
animals and the 
beauty of nature in 
our own backyards! 

Diwali the festival of 
lights! Lets celebrate 
the triumph of light 
over darkness, good 
over evil and the joy 
of unity!

Email:
Waimataitai@skids.co.nz
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